
Pastor Blaine’s book study “Everything Happens for a     

Reason and Other Lies I’ve Loved” began this past week. 

However, it’s not too late to join either the 10 am or 7 pm 

group on Wednesday, Sept 14.  Just order your own book 

from Amazon or Wal-Mart and come join us! 

Pastor Blaine will be at Rumor Mill Coffee 

Shop at Valley Pike on Thursday, Sept. 15 

from 9:30 am - 12 pm.  Feel free to stop by 

to talk about family, football (that’ll get him 

fired up!), life’s big  questions, or even the 

weather.  He just wants to get to know you better! 

There will be a Lay Leadership Committee meeting on 

Thursday, Sept. 15 at 6:30 pm.  If you are unable to attend, 

please contact Pastor Blaine or Julie Ritchie. 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast will be held on Saturday, 

Sept. 17 at 8 am.  All men in the church are    

invited to attend!  You’ll enjoy one of Eddie 

Moyer’s homecooked breakfast, have some 

fellowship time and then prayer time.   We’d love to have 

you join us! 

We are still in need of folks to volunteer to serve as                   

nursery workers on Sunday mornings!  Sign up once a 

month or once every other month at the Welcome Center. 

There will be a Trunk or Treat Planning meeting on            

Monday, Sept. 19 at 6:30 pm.  This is an important meeting. 

If you are heading up any activity at Trunk or Treat, please 

try to attend!  If you can’t, please let Cindy Kite know.  

Gary Lucas will be traveling with Friends of Barnabas to 

Honduras this fall, leaving on Saturday, Oct. 15.  Each team  

member needs to raise $600 to help with the cost of                     

medicines used during that week.  If you would like to 

make a donation, there is a jug for your dollars and change 

in the foyer!  You can also write a check and note “FOB  

Donation” on the memo line.  We will collect donations 

through Oct. 9.  Talk to Gary for more information. 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Randy Roller, Edie Smith, Carl Smith, Hazel 

Truslow, Hudson Dunsmore, Carolyn Swartz, Geneva Burns 

Extended Family: Kendra Roller - daughter-in-law of Randy 

& Annie Roller, Stephanie - friend of Lorna Frizzelle, Amy 

Tyson - 7 yr old with autoimmune disease, 

Isaac Ward - father of Lori Mooney 

Happy Birthday to … 

8th - Randy Kite 

11th - Mary Beth Schwab 

12th - Bridgett Crawford 

September 8, 2022 

Trunk or Treat will be here before we know it.  So mark your calendar NOW for 

Sunday, October 23 from 4-6 pm! 

This is a safe, family-friendly outreach event!  It’s not a Halloween thing, not a fall 

festival, just an outreach to love on our community, letting kids have a little fun as 

we do so.  We want to share all that Bethany has to offer with our neighbors!   

Invite your family, friends, neighbors and co-workers!  It will be FUN for all ages!   

We expect between 600-800 people to come through our Trunk or Treat.  Yes, that is A LOT of people.  That’s why we 

are asking EVEYONE for their help with this event.  Sign up sheets are in the foyer.  There are MANY ways for you to 

help.  We are also taking t-shirt orders for this year.  See the order form at the Trunk or Treat table.  And please, keep 

bringing in those bags of individually wrapped candy! 


